From:
 Cherry Legaspi

 To:
 Planning Commission

 Subject:
 Proposed plan

Date: Wednesday, September 25, 2024 7:52:00 AM

You don't often get email from

Learn why this is important

WARNING - This email originated from outside the City of Chula Vista. Do not click any links and do not open attachments unless you can confirm the sender. PLEASE REPORT SUSPICIOUS EMAILS BY USING THE PHISH ALERT REPORT BUTTON or to reportphishing@chulavistaca.gov

Hi there,

I am emailing to you to say No to proposed plan of building more housing in the Otay Lakes area as it will worsen the traffic in our area and it will worsen the already crowded middle school as there's only one middle school where children in that area also goes to. A middle school should be built in the area to support the influx of new families moving in the area. The field where proposed plan of building more housing is currently being used for outdoor sports such as soccer which is essential in that community's health. Therefore, I vote no to building more housing in Otay Lakes mall area.

Respectfully,

Cherry Legaspi Chula Vista Resident